NOTICE

## OF



## MEETING

# ACCESS ADVISORY FORUM

will meet on

#### MONDAY, 26TH NOVEMBER, 2018

#### At 11.00 am

in the

#### COUNCIL CHAMBER - TOWN HALL, MAIDENHEAD

#### TO: MEMBERS OF THE ACCESS ADVISORY FORUM

ANGELA CLARK (CHAIRMAN), LISA HUGHES (VICE-CHAIRMAN), SHARON CARRIGAN, TIM CLARE, PETER HALEY, LIZ KELSALL, DOMINIC MANLEY, ROBIN PEMBERTON, CLAIRE WATSON, DEAN YORKE, COUNCILLORS CHARLES HOLLINGSWORTH AND PHILIP LOVE

SUBSTITUTE MEMBERS

COUNCILLORS SAYONARA LUXTON AND WISDOM DA COSTA

Karen Shepherd – Service Lead-Governance - Democratic Services – Issued: Friday 16 November 2018

Members of the Press and Public are welcome to attend Part I of this meeting. The agenda is available on the Council's web site at <a href="http://www.rbwm.gov.uk">www.rbwm.gov.uk</a> or contact the Panel Administrator Shilpa Manek on 01628 796310

Accessibility - Members of the public wishing to attend this meeting are requested to notify the clerk in advance of any accessibility issues

**Fire Alarm** - In the event of the fire alarm sounding or other emergency, please leave the building quickly and calmly by the nearest exit. Do not stop to collect personal belongings and do not use the lifts. Do not re-enter the building until told to do so by a member of staff. If the fire alarm activates, people with impaired mobility, please stay in your seats, the Duty Officer will come and advise/assist in the event of an evacuation from the building.

**Recording of Meetings** –In line with the council's commitment to transparency the public part of the meeting will be audio recorded, and may also be filmed and broadcast through the online application Periscope. If filmed, the footage will be available through the council's main Twitter feed @RBWM or via the Periscope website. The audio recording will also be made available on the RBWM website, after the meeting.

Filming, recording and photography of public Council meetings may be undertaken by any person attending the meeting. By entering the meeting room you are acknowledging that you may be audio or video recorded and that this recording will be in the public domain. If you have any questions regarding the council's policy, please speak to the Democratic Services or Legal representative at the meeting

## <u>AGENDA</u>

### <u>PART I</u>

<u>ITEM</u>	<u>SUBJ</u>		<u>ART I</u>			PAGE <u>NO</u>
1.	APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE					
	To rec	eive any Apologies for Absence.				
2.	CHAIRMAN'S INTRODUCTION					
	The Chairman welcomes all to Forum.					
3.	MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING					5 - 12
	To agr					
4.	MATTERS ARISING					13 - 22
	4.1	Maidenhead Town Centre Regeneration – Written Update	re Barbara Richardson			
	4.2	Planning Applications	Lisa Hughes			
	4.3	St Marks/Courthouse Road Junction Update	Members			
	4.4	Taxi Licensing Update	Greg Nelson		-	
	4.5	Leisure Centres Updates – Braywick & Oaks	Kevin Mist Angela Gallagher Rachel Kinniburgh Shilpa Manek Rachel Kinniburgh Vernon Nosal Lisa Hughes Russel O'Keefe			
	4.6	Library Access Policy				
	4.7	Raising the profile of AAF				
	4.8	Equality Objectives – Mid- Year progress review			-	
	4.9	Using direct payments to employ PA				
	4.10	Update on letter to Cabinet in relation to Windsor Guildhall access and public meetings.				
5.	5. <u>ITEMS</u>					
	5.1	Housing Policy for people of all	ages	Russell O'Keefe Ashley Sn	nith	
	5.2	Pinkneys Green proposed polling station		Lisa Hugh		
6.	DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING					
	Forum	Members to note the date of the	the date of the next Forum was to be 25 March 2018.			